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ION® T-Series™ Lightheads Now T-Series Lightheads
MA:0106• 10/2024

Please note that our popular ION® T-Series™ lightheads are now officially called T-Series lightheads. This name 
change comes as we introduce new models featuring advanced optics and technology, making them even 
more powerful and versatile than before. Moving forward, ION will be removed from all product literature 
featuring T-Series lightheads.
 
These new T-Series lightheads offer improved light output, additional flash patterns, flexible input voltage, 
and enhanced mounting options, all while retaining the slim, low-profile design that has made the T-Series a 
trusted solution for emergency services, law enforcement, and public safety professionals.

For those who currently use or prefer the ION T-Series models, rest assured that existing models are still 
available to order. However, we highly recommend transitioning to the new T-Series to benefit from the latest 
advancements in LED technology.

New models will be available to order in December 2024 and more information will be shared as we get closer 
to the official product release. We appreciate your continued support.

Please contact your Whelen sales representative with any questions. 
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